
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Pastor and Congregation: 
 
The AFLC emphasis for the month of May 2021 is Ambassador Publications (AFLC 
Parish Education). We are thankful for this annual opportunity to communicate with 
your congregation about this AFLC ministry. The enclosed 8½" x 11" pages give a brief 
update about what has been happening in our department. 
 
The enclosed pages (landscape) are designed to be bulletin inserts for your 
congregation. Would you please consider photocopying them and distributing to 
your congregation in May or June and/or posting them on your church bulletin 
board?  
 
We are excited to announce the release of Volume V in the AFLC Heritage Series, One 
Thing I Seek: Selected Writings of Francis W. Monseth. The book was sent to press last 
week, but book binderies are backlogged due to lack of workers. Please pray with us that 
the book production would be completed in a timely manner. We are hoping, Lord-
willing, to have the book available at the AFLC Annual Conference in June. We are also 
planning to honor the Monseth family during the Friday evening service of the 
conference. We hope you will join us! 
 
Thank you for sharing this information with your congregation. Thank you also to those 
who faithfully support the ministry of Ambassador Publications through your prayers and 
gifts. We desire to serve our congregations well and are grateful for your partnership. 
May the Lord richly bless the ministry of the Word through your local congregation. 
 
In Christ’s Service, 
 

Marian 
 
Marian J. Christopherson 
Parish Education Director 

 


